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PRELIMINARY NOTIFICATION OF EVENT OR UNUSUAL OCCURRENCE PNO-III-95-045 

This preliminary notification constitutes EARLY notice of events of POSSIBLE 
safety or public interest significance. The information is as initially 
received without verification or evaluation. and is basically all that is 
known by Region III staff (Lisle. Illinois) on this date. 

Facility 
Consumers Power Co. 
Palisades 1 
Covert.Michigan 
Dockets: 50-255 

Licensee Emergency Classification 
Notification of Unusual Event 
Alert 
Site Area Emergency 
General Emergency 

X Not Applicable 

Subject: TECHNICIAN INJURED DURING VALVE TROUBLESHOOTING 

At about 11 a.m. on August 25. 1995. a contract valve technician was 
injured while troubleshooting a valve problem in the moisture separator 
reheater system in the turbine building. The system is part of the 
iSecondary system at the-plant. and no radioactive contamination was., 
involved. 

The technician was troubleshooting a level control valve for a moisture 
separator drain tank to investigate the reason the valve was not 
automatically controlling the tank level. The valve was isolated but 
apparently either residual pressure in the valve or some internal system 
leakage resulted in the valve being under pressure. The troubleshooting 
was not expected to breech the pressure boundary. During the 
troubleshooting the valve stem. which apparently was separated from the 
disk. was expelled from the valve. The worker received serious burns from 
steam released from the valve. 

The worker was taken by ambulance to a hospital for treatment. Subsequent 
to being transported to the hospital the worker was air lifted to the 
Bronson Burn Center in Kalamazoo. A second worker in the area was also 
taken to the hospital for treatment of minor injuries. 

NRC Chairman Shirley Jackson was touring the Palisades plant at the time 
of the accident. She and other members of the NRC staff were in the plant 
when the accident occurred. Neither the Chairman nor the staff members 
were injured. The Chairman is scheduled to hold a briefing for local news 
media at the conclusion of her visit to the plant. 

The licensee is investigating the cause of the accident. 

The State of Michigan will be notified. The information in this 
preliminary notification has been reviewed with licensee management. 
Region III (Chicago) ~as notified of this incident about 11:45 (EDT) on 
August 25. 1995. This information is current as of 1 p.m. on August 25. 
1995. 
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(708)829-9631 
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